
YOUR SAFETY AND WELL-BEING ARE IMPORTANT
TO US.

If you're suffering bullying, violence or abuse of any kind, don't keep
quiet. We can help.

Talk to your tutor, a student support worker or one of our
safeguarding team.

The designated safeguarding team at The Redhill Academy are:

Or you can email
safeguardingteam@theredhillacademy.org.uk

Mrs. Booth Mrs. Giles
Deputy Headteacher

Deputy Safeguarding LeadSafeguarding Lead

Deputy Headteacher

Mr. Phillips
Senior Head of House

Safeguarding Officer

Miss. Whitchurch Mrs. Berridge

Safeguarding Officer

Inclusion ManagerSafeguarding Officer

Safeguarding Officer


